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Easter Activities 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday 24th March 2023 we will be having a non-uniform day and asking for ‘payment’ in Easter 

Eggs or Easter chocolates please. All donations will be used as prizes for our Easter raffle.  If 

your child has any sporting activity on this day, please can you ensure their clothing is 

comfortable to wear throughout the day, as PE lessons will go ahead as usual. 

 

Raffle tickets will be on sale from Monday 20th March daily from class teacher, priced at 25p 

each or 5 tickets for £1.  

The Easter Raffle draw will take place for the pupils only on Friday 31st March before we break 

up at 2:30pm, for the Easter holidays. 

 

This year we will be hosting an Easter Bonnet competition. These need to be brought into school 

on the morning of Thursday 30th March only. Afternoon Nursery can bring theirs in at the start 

of their session please.  

We will be judging the entries on this day and will be looking for children’s own work and 

creativity. Please do not send the decorated bonnets/hats in any earlier as we do not have 

storage facilities. There will also be an adult competition – where parents, carers and staff can 

enter – yes there is a prize for this too! 

 

Also, this year we have some very ‘eggciting’ events happening in school too. On Wednesday 29th 

March there will be day filled with activities for all the children.  Early Years and KS1 will be 

decorating their own eggs, making their own bunny ears and baskets, then taking part in a giant 

easter egg hunt, searching for the very special ‘golden egg’.   

 

For KS2 we have a special afternoon Easter disco. Children have taken a real interest in this and 

have been putting requests in the suggestion box for their favourite songs to be played.   

Children can bring their party clothes in a bag to change into at lunchtime.   
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We are hoping for your continued support with our Easter activities and look forward to seeing 

the fabulous bonnets the children have made with you at home.  

There is no charge for the Easter activities at all and no expectation for children to purchase 

raffle tickets or to make a bonnet – we just hope the children enjoy the activities in school.  

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Wright-Jones  

Deputy Headteacher    


